
 
 

6/1 WEEKLY UPDATE FROM MS.LOBATO 

I hope you had a good weekend despite the uncooperative weather as we 
remembered those that sacrificed for our country. 

Now that we are in June we will be wrapping up the school year- cannot believe it is 
the end of the school year. 

This week is your English Final, please begin your work on this and attend your class 
to get extra help if needed or to answer any questions you may have. 

 Here is the schedule: 
Advisories, LOTE, Specials-5/17-5/21 
Social Studies-5/24-5/28 
ELA-6/1-6/4 
Math-6/7-6/11 
Science-6/14-6/18 
If you have not started your final exams you still can complete them. E-mail your 
teacher to let them know so you can still work on it. 
Regents exam schedule: 
June 17th- Eng Regents @ 9:15 AM 
June 22nd- Living env Regents @ 9:15 AM 
June 23rd-Algebra Regents @ 9:15 AM 
The marking period ends June 17th and internship papers are due 6/11. 
 If you are in an ELA, Living Environment, or Algebra Regents class you are 
scheduled to take the exam.  Please remember that we are just looking for you to do 
your best and even if you do not do well on it you can still receive the pass for this 
Regents, you just need to take it :-) 
 Due to professional development the school building will not be open on June 3rd 
but students will be expected to complete their Juno pods for their classes. Teachers 
will have limited access to their e-mails. 
  
For our seniors there will be events on 6/24, and there are great things planned, 
COVID safe! Mr. Benoit will be in contact with details. We are excited to get back to 
"normal". 
  
Many of you asked about summer school. Yes, we will have summer school. We are 
putting the final details together and will be sending out information on this. The 
start date will be July 6th and the end date will be August 13th. 
As always, if you have any questions please let me know. 
Have a great week. 
Donna Lobato 
 


